
A BIG welcome to Year 1 
 

Our question for the summer term 5 is ‘What happened before I 

was born?’ We will be starting our learning with meeting Bob, the 

Man on the moon. We will find out about Bob’s day and ask some 

questions about what they would like to find out about the moon.  

We will then research the first moon landing and explore what that 

meant to us as a nation. How did we watch this spectacular event 

and how was this similar to other nations around the world?  We 

will also be designing and creating our own spacesuits, rockets, and 

moon small worlds for ourselves.   

 

You can support your child’s learning at home by: 

 Asking them about their learning  

 Discussing the topics and work that are being covered together  

 Reading about the topics  

 Practise counting carefully and in multiples (2s, 5s, 10s) 

 Practise counting forwards and backwards to 50 then 100 

 Practise reading then spelling the Year 1 common exception 

words. 

 

Our PE days this term will be on a Tuesday and Thursday. Please 

ensure your child’s PE kit is in school for these days. We have still 

got an awful lot of PE kit and school uniform that is not named – we 

cannot take responsibility for unnamed clothing, so it is essential 

that all school uniform is labelled clearly with your child’s 

name.  

 

And finally, ask any of the team if you would like any further 

advice on supporting learning at home, we are all very happy to 

help.  
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What happened before I was 

born?  


